FRTRDN DIATE U LYY ALY
N ) ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

BRUCE KING 1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
GOVERNOR AZTEC. NEW MEXICO 137410
LARRY KEHOE (505) 334-6178
SECRETARY

February 14, 1979

Mr., Charles L. Hill

The Superior Oil Company
P. 0. Drawer G

Cortez, Colorado 81321

Re: The Superior 0il Company

Bunny et al #l

P-10-27N-9VW
Dear Mr., Hill:

If the above well has been downhole commingled, please send
us form C-104 describing the workover and date of first delivery of
gas to the pipeline after the workover,

If you have any questions, please call this office.

Yours truly,
MQL/
A
Frank T. Chavez
Deputy Inspector

FTC:no




